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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter J with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We also rotated through 

several alphabet centers and continue 

working on name writing. We painted with 

watercolors and stamped our hands to make 

cards for our buddies and Christmas bags 

for our party. They even got their feet 

painted (in case you wondered why they came 

home with green feet)! We walked uptown 

and mailed our letters to Santa. The littles 

enjoyed looking at the decorated trees and 

peeking into Santa’s house. We have been 

practicing our songs for the Christmas 

program.  I hope you have been hearing some 

sweet singing. We continue talking about the 

season of Advent and the birth of Jesus.   

                     

 

       

Upcoming Events 

Dec. 20 – Christmas Program 6:00 pm               

Dec. 21 – Pre-K Christmas/PJ Party         

Dec. 21 – 1 pm Dismissal/End of 2nd Qtr.  

Dec. 22-Jan. 3 – Christmas Break                  

Jan.   4 – Classes resume 

No Show and Tell next week. 

Next week we will be doing some assessing, 

practicing for the Christmas program and 

partying in our PJs! 

Next week snacks:                                      

Monday – Sadie                                  

Tuesday –Mrs. Steckler                  

Wednesday – Christmas Party                              

Thursday – No School                                     

Friday – No School 

                                   

Notes: 

We will be participating in the school Christmas Program at the church on December 20th at 6:00 

pm. The littles will sit with you until we call them up and then go back to you when finished. We will 

be singing first so please plan to arrive by 5:40 pm. 

Our class Christmas and Pajama Party will be Wednesday, December 21st. Your little is invited to 

wear pajamas to school! We have everything we need for the party. Please remember to send in a 

wrapped children’s book (around $5) for our gift exchange. You may also send in treat bags to pass 

out to the class if you wish. We have 13 students.  

Have a GREAT weekend! 
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